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CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
The Thursday, August 8, 2024, Regular Meeting of the Parks and Recreation Board has been 
cancelled.  
 
 
The next meeting of the Parks and Recreation Board will be held on Thursday, September 12, 
2024, at 6:00 p.m. in the Prosper Town Hall Council Chambers. Notice of the meeting will be 
posted 72 hours before said meetings is convened. 
 
 
 
 
I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that this Notice was posted at Prosper Town Hall, located at 
250 S. First Street, Prosper, Texas 75078, a place convenient and readily accessible to the general public 
at all times, and said Notice was posted by Friday, August 2, 2024, by 5:00 p.m.  
 
 
 
_________________________________    ____________________ 
Michelle Lewis Sirianni, Town Secretary                            Date Notice Removed 

 


